
owns and operates
the electricity network

throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we 
deliver an annual electricity price discount 

to all consumers connected to our network.

If you are involved in a not-for-profit 
community organisation in the Horowhenua 
or Kapiti area, and would like to use this 
page, email Frankie Webb on  
theforge@xtra.co.nz with your  
day / evening contact  
details.

No hot water?
Call us first...
If you’ve got no electric hot water 
or it doesn’t feel as hot as it should 
be, call us first.

It might not be a problem with 
your appliance or wiring, it could 
be that we’ve temporarily turned 
off the electricity supply to your hot water 
cylinder.  We call this ‘load control’.

Check with us for FREE
Before you call the plumber or  
electrician and get charged a call-out fee, 
check your electric hot water load control 
status FIRST.

You can do this either by:
•	 visiting our website to check the 

current load status (in real time)
•	 calling us on 0800 567 876

If your hot water problem isn’t due to 
load control, we’ll send a Faultsperson to 
your home to check your electricity supply. 
Only once they’ve confirmed the problem 
isn’t related to our network should you 
call a plumber or electrician.

Our FREE service could save you an 
unnecessary fee so please, call us first.

Call 0800 567 876
You can learn more about Electra’s 
load control and what this means 
for your hot water on our website

www.electra.co.nz

Otaki Players Society have 
been a part of Otaki history 
since the 1940’s. In October 
1947 three one act plays were 
performed at the Anglican 
Hall and later at the Otaki 
Sanatorium, with proceeds 
donated to the Otaki War 
Memorial Hall fund. From 
there it grew and “the 
Players” have delighted local 
audiences on a regular basis 
ever since at a variety of 
venues.

In 1991 The Otaki Players had 
the chance to return to the ‘Civic 
Theatre’ on Otaki’s Main Street, 40 
years after the first performance 
there.  A lease agreement with the Council 
gave the Society a permanent home for their 
large accumulation of props, costumes, and 
equipment.

With 80 members from all walks of life, 
they have produced plays, musicals, variety 

shows and pantomimes 
with content from locals.          
Over time they have 
performed works by Roger 
Hall,  Andrew Lloyd-
Webber and many more.

The Players are currently 
working on the centuries 
old penny dreadful 
“Sweeney Todd the Demon 
Barber of Fleet Street”. 
Under the direction of 
Peter Carr and musical 
directors Graham Orchard 
and Andrea King, a cast of 
talented locals will bring 
to life the thrilling story of 
revenge and retribution.  

The season will run from 24 August – 9 September 
at Otaki Civic Theatre, Main Street, Otaki.

Information on ticketing, becoming a 
member, history of past shows etc 
visit: www.otakiplayer.nz
or email: contact@otakiplayers.nz

Otaki 
Players

        


